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11 July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Class Reader – The Woman in Black 

 
In September, Year 9 English lessons will start with a study of Susan Hill’s gothic novel, ‘The Woman 

in Black’. As with the set texts that they will study for GCSE, we advise students to purchase their 

own copy so that they can annotate and highlight the key scenes. It also means that they will have 

this text to revise from as the unit progresses and, most importantly, it means they can read the 

novel before we start the teaching next term. 

 
The recommended edition can be found below, and is available from WH Smiths, Waterstones and 

Amazon. However, any copy would be preferable to none.  

ISBN 978-0-099-28847-3 
 
If your child/ward is eligible for Pupil Premium and you require assistance, please contact the 

finance department at finance@taverhamhigh.org 

 

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions. 

 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Ms J Webb 
Head of English 
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